
 

 

The Fannin County Recreation Department is now accepting applications for Life Guards for the 2024 

pool season which begins May 27th & runs through early September. Training will be provided by the 

Recreation Department. Applicants must have a valid Driver’s License & a drug screen is required. 

Applicants must also have the ability to work weekdays as well as weekend shifts. Anyone interested 

must apply at the Recreation Center located at 370 Tom Boyd Road, Blue Ridge. 

 

Eddie O’Neal 
Recreation Director 
706-946-1130 


